Dear Parents/Carers
We are planning our Nursery visit to Jimmy's Farm on Thursday 9th May 2024.
 
Entry to the farm needs to be paid in advance, so we need to gauge numbers of children who will be attending.  Once the tickets have been paid for, we will not receive a refund for any change of numbers on the day of the visit.  Therefore, before we book, please can you indicate on our online form,  if your child will definitely be joining us.
 
Entry to the Farm is £8.00 per child
Cost of the coach will be approx. £9.00 per child (tbc depending on numbers).
 
Payment for this trip can be paid in 2 instalments.  Further information to follow.
 
Please can you now complete the online form by Wednesday 27th March to indicate if your child will be joining us.
 
Link for the form is: https://forms.office.com/e/yBQrLRm4iP
 
Thank you
School Office
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